Longmeadow Parkway Bridge Corridor

2018 Annual Update to the Financial Plan

The 2018 Annual Update to the Longmeadow Parkway Financial Plan was
submitted to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) for review and recently
approved for public release. The 2018 Annual Update to the Financial Plan reflects
the latest schedule, fund sources and cost estimates as of August 31, 2018.

You may access the 2018 Annual Update to the Longmeadow Parkway Financial
Plan at:

https://kdotftp.egnyte.com/dl/PKLSXUilBO/Longmeadow Parkway Bridge Corrid
or_Financial Plan Update 2018 FHWA Appro....pdf .

Note, subsequent to the completion of this annual update, Kane County held a bid

opening on October 2, 2018 and the as-read/corrected lowest qualified bidder was
as follows:

e Section C from east of IL 31 to Sandbloom/Williams Road - Lorig

Construction was lowest as-read bid at $24,914,664.21 (was estimated at
S33M).



